YOU ARE WARMLY INVITED TO ATTEND THE

VOLUNTEERS' THANK
YOU BREAKFAST
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at Thomas Hassall Anglican College in Mrs Riitano's Kitchen

TUESDAY 27 NOVEMBER 2018
FROM 7.30AM

We look forward to a relaxed and enjoyable morning to thank you
for your time and effort volunteering at Thomas Hassall Anglican College in 2018.
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Please RSVP to Christine Klomp e: cklomp@thac.nsw.edu.au
before Monday 19 November 2018 for catering purposes.
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